
Meeting of the Brevort Township Board 

December 8, 2016 

Minutes 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 PM by Supervisor Serwach. 

Board Members present: Supervisor Serwach, Treasurer Litzner, Deputy Clerk Bird, Trustee 

Wallace, Trustee Erskine,  

Also present: St.Ignace News Reporter- Erich Doerer, Fire Chief Mark Peterson, Fireman Ron 

Peterka, Mark Wilk of Allied EMS, and Daryl Browning- representative of Greymont. 

Reading of the Minutes from the November 10​, ​2014 Brevort Township Board meeting were 

read. Motion to accept the minutes made by Trustee Erksine, Seconded by Treasurer Litzner. 

Treasurer’s Report was read by Treasurer Litzner with a total of $402,033.52 in the general fund 

and a total of $118,131.10 in the Sewer Fund. Motion made to accept report by Trustee Erskine 

and seconded by Supervisor Serwach. Treasurer Litzner provided more information regarding 

moving funding into a 1 year CD at First National Bank of St.Ignace. Motion was made by 

Trustee Wallace and Seconded by Trustee Erskine. 

Bills against the township were read. A motion to pay the bills was made by Treasurer Litzner 

and seconded by Trustee Erskine.  

Supervisor Serwach read a letter from the Mackinac Co. Road Commission regarding removing 

Martin Rd from the Seasonal Road list. Also read by Serwach from the Road Commission was 

the announcement of a meeting on Dec. 16​th​ at 3:30 to review transportation projects. 

Mark Wilk from Allied EMS provided an update to the board. They are still working out 

operating budgets. They do have expectations set but they need Allied Board approval. 

Daryl Browning of Greymont Quarry in Rexton asked the board to consider signing a revised 

resolutions. All members read the revision and resigned. Deputy Clerk Bird will send a hard 

copy to Greymont. 

Fire chief Peterson updated the board regarding the recent purchase of a fire truck. The truck 

came with some extras but needs a few pieces of equipment. They have replaced the 

stickers/signs on the sides. It will be used as the primary once the fireman are familiar with it.  

Fire chief Peterson also requested use of the Fire department credit card. Supervisor Serwach 

will call bank to check on its status.  

Supervisor Serwach received citizen complaints regarding election signs being taken down in a 

timely manner. The board agreed that an ordinance should be in place. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:49 PM. Motion to adjourn was made by Treasurer Litzner and 



seconded by Trustee Erskine. 


